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NEWS FROM THE 
ROSEBUD CENTRE 

O 
ur summer residential week away is one not to miss! This yearsõ 

event will take place in the last week of August from Friday 

24th  to Thursday 31st. We will visit the Coldwell Activity Centre 

in the leafy green belt of Lancashire, which is located at the 

foot of Deerstone Moor, between the two historical Coldwell reservoirs. 

The area features a vast woodland, fantastic views over the lake and the 

countryside and an extensive range of activities such as orienteering, na-

ture trails and adventure courses.  

 

All activities are structured around team work, communication, problem 

solving and physical exercise as well as fun and relaxation, a much 

needed experience before returning to school in September. Interested 

participants are advised to sign up early, as places are limited to 25. Find 

out more at rosebudcentre.org/2018 -summer -residential/  

               

An Adventure Ahead!  
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Photos of the Coldwell Residential and Activity Centre  

Birdõs eye view of Coldwell 

View of the local reservoir  

Pendle Hill  

Nearby woods at Coldwell  

Outside dining at Coldwell  

Sunset at Coldwell  
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